
 

Dear parents and caregivers 
Ulrike and Eva from Northland DHB Oral Health Team will be visiting Russell Primary School to see 
your children for their free annual dental exams.  
We are expecting to start seeing children from 8th or 9th of April 

 Most of the children are enrolled/registered with us and we will see them during the coming 
weeks -unless you notify us that you do not wish to have your child examined. 

 Some children are not enrolled yet with NDHB:  I will be sending forms home with the 
children so you can enrol them. Look out for the forms and return them as soon as possible. 
If you do NOT wish to enrol your child, please let us know. 

 If you do want to be present at your child's examination - please be in touch to arrange a 
time. 

 Please note that you will be asked to give consent for any treatment your child requires 
before we are able to carry out the treatment.  
Diagnostic [exam and x-ray] and preventative measures [fluoride, fissure sealants] are 
consented to in the registration (unless specified otherwise). 

 You can also enrol your preschool child or adolescent (year 9 to age 18) with us. 
We encourage dental visits as soon as the first teeth erupt. 

 Please, don’t hesitate to visit the clinic, telephone or email with any questions. We will be at 
the school form 8am to 3.30pm -  feel  free to pop in any time 

 
Nga mihi 
Ulrike and Eva 

ulrike@northlanddhb.org.nz 
0274 967778 
 

Ma te mahitahi ki te tautoko I te oranga niho mo o tatou whanau 

Working together to Support Good dental health for our whanau 
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